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Central Waterfront Working Group Members, 
  
Thank you again for agreeing to participate in the Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program central 
waterfront working group.  
  
As you may be aware, the Washington State Legislature approved ESSB 5768, which identifies the bored tunnel 
package as the replacement for the Alaskan Way Viaduct.  
  
Your participation in this group will be imperative to our work to move forward and begin construction. We are looking 
forward to hearing your feedback on surface street, transportation, urban design, and other features of the program 
on the central waterfront portion of the corridor.  
  
The first meeting of the working group will be Tuesday, May 19 from 4 to 6 p.m. at Plymouth Congregational 
Church. We have attached a draft agenda for the meeting, as well as directions and parking information.  
  
Information regarding the working group will be posted on our website at www.alaskanwayviaduct.org. Your name 
and organization will be listed with the central waterfront group, though your contact information will not be shared on 
the website. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns regarding this information. In addition, please 
let us know if you are willing to share your contact information, such as phone number and email address, with other 
members of your working group.  
  
If you have any questions prior to the first meeting, please e-mail the program office at viaduct@wsdot.wa.gov or 
call Tracie Sunday at 206-684-7949. 
 
Regards, 
  
Ron Paananen, Deputy Administrator 
Urban Corridors Office 
Washington State Department of Transportation 
  
Ron Posthuma, Assistant Director 
King County Department of Transportation 
  
Robert Powers, Deputy Director 
Seattle Department of Transportation 
  
  


